
        Jet Class Newsletter 

02.12.2016 – Term 3 

 

What have we been learning? 

 We had a great start to the week, when the Year 5s came to help us create our space animations. 

We used lots of props, including our clay astronauts, our Jackson Pollack planets and our IT 

rockets. We created our animations on a programme on the learnpads. We can’t wait for you to 

come and watch them. 

                                               

We have also been learning a new method in maths, to help us with our adding called column 

addition. Why don’t you ask us to show you how to do it! 

Next Week 

We have been very busy practising our 

Christmas performance for you to come and 

watch next week. The times of the 

performances are as follows: 

Wednesday 7th December at 2:45pm 

Thursday 8th December at 9:30am. 

Also next week we will be making our Christmas 

decorations, which will be on sale at our stall at 

the Christmas Fair on Friday 9th December for 

£5. 

We will be continuing with our column addition 

and estimation skills in Maths; in English we will 

be beginning to write a non-chronological report 

on Neil Armstrong who we have been learning 

all about with Mrs Gee. 

Other News:  

Just a reminder that there will be a chance to 

spend the morning with us watching our space 

animations on Wednesday 14th December at 

9:30am. You will also get to see all of the 

amazing learning we have been doing since 

September for our theme ‘Is there anything out 

there?’ 

Next week please could your child bring their 

favourite story book in from home, as we are 

hoping to create a reading display of all our 

favourite stories to encourage other members of 

Jet class to want to read them? Please help your 

child to prepare to tell their friends why it is 

such a good book to read! 

 

 



 
 


